
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
September 2017  
 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for expressing an interest in the Head Teacher vacancy we have at Repton 
Primary School. 
 
We are a medium sized primary school located in the South Derbyshire village of Repton 
with a cohort of well-behaved pupils and dedicated staff. 
 
The Governors have recently identified a number of key areas that require improvement to 
ensure the effective management of the school, all of which have been reinforced in the 
finding of a recent OFSTED inspection.   
 
We wish to employ a Head Teacher who can create and deliver an effective improvement 
plan to address these issues and take the school forward. This will require drive and 
ambition to provide the school with the necessary leadership and the ability to build an 
effective leadership team.   
 
In conjunction with this the Head Teacher will need to build trust in the parent body and to 
promote links into the community, other schools and local organisations. 
 
The role of Head Teacher at Repton Primary School provides a great opportunity to make 
a positive impact to the school, its pupils and staff.  
 
We appreciate your interest in this role and would like to invite you to visit the school prior 
to making an application. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Darrell Taylor 
Chair of Governors 
Repton Primary School 

 

 

REPTON PRIMARY SCHOOL
Springfield Road, Repton, Derbyshire DE65 6GN

Telephone: 01283 703732

Email: info@repton-pri.derbyshire.sch.uk


